ESSEX PLANNING COMMISSION

Record of the Vote April 28, 2011 - 7:30 p.m.

The Planning Commission conducted a meeting on April 28, 2011 at the Essex Elementary School Cafeteria, Essex, CT. Members present were Chair Tom Danyliw, Vice Chair Linda Herman, Robert Laundy, Alan Kerr and Claire Tiernan. Also present was John Guszkowski, Planner Town of Essex and Stella Beaudoin, Recording Secretary. Seated for Carla Feroni was Robert Laundy and Claire Tiernan was seated for Ralph Monaco.

Motion made by Robert Laundy to approve the March 10, 2011 Minutes.

Motion seconded by Claire Tiernan and passed unanimously.

Motion made by Tom Danyliw to adjourn

Motion seconded by Claire Tiernan and passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted.

Stella C. Beaudoin Recording Secretary